Santa Rosa District Schools

Berryhill Administrative Complex; Phone (850) 983-5052
6751 Berryhill Street Fax (850) 983-5577
Milton, Florida 32570
Sherry L. Smith
Director of Student Services

October 23, 2014

MEMO:

TO: School Board Members

Superintendent Tim Wyrosdick
RE: OPPAGA 2013-2014 School Safety and Security Self-Assessment Report

Attached you will find revisions and updates to the “OPPAGA 2013-2014 School Safety and
Security Self-Assessment Report.” District Safety Committee members have been given the

opportunity to review this report and provide feedback on the various sections that related to

their department and areas of responsibility. We have completed the assessment and are now
asking for your review and approval of the report.

Should you have further questions, please call me at 983-5052.

Sincerely,

Sherry L. émith

Director of Student Services

Santa Rosa County School District
BAC Complex — 6751 Berryhill Road
Milton, F1 32570

850-983-5052
Smithsl@mail.santarosa.k12.fl.us

Celebrating Children’s Achievements!



